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Brian Stanley

From: Jeff Berghorn
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 9:58 AM
To: Brian Stanley
Subject: Fwd: [External]:Re: Gerkin-Arnold #1 Survey Access

I need dates and times that Unitah will plan to walk to the Arnold 1 to locate and take pictures. We get 1 shot to go 
locate it.  
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Vince Gerkin <vnhfam@aol.com> 
Date: March 4, 2022 at 8:34:09 AM MST 
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com> 
Subject: [External]:Re: Gerkin‐Arnold #1 Survey Access 
Reply‐To: Vince Gerkin <vnhfam@aol.com> 

 
Jeff,  
  Thank you for providing me with the Assignment and Bill of Sale from DJ Homestead and 
Petro Operating.  I am sure you and your colleagues have read and reviewed the SUA , Stipulations and 
all Confidential Settlement Agreements made with DJ Homestead  in Reference to Weld County District 
Court Case 2019CV31078.  and as Assignee of the Bill of Sale Recorded 4806906 03/02/2022 accepts 
all terms of such, for my personal guidance. 
 
Please provide me with who the surveyor will be and dates requested for access. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Vince Gerkin  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com> 
To: vnhfam@aol.com <vnhfam@aol.com> 
Sent: Thu, Mar 3, 2022 2:25 pm 
Subject: Gerkin-Arnold #1 Survey Access 

Hello Vince,  
Verdad is beginning the planning phase of the reentry and P&A of the Arnold #1 well. As part of this 
process, Verdad is required to apply for a permit to complete the reentry to the COGCC. In doing so, it is 
required of us to submit photos of the location of the well with a North, South, East and West view at the 
wellhead site. In order to accomplish this we will be required to have a surveyor walk to the surface 
location of the well and take these photos to submit with the permit. Once the permit is received we will 
begin scheduling operations for the well and I will get you all of the proper notice as required by the 
settlement. I have attached a copy of the Assignment from DJH/PO to Verdad For your records.  
Please let me know a date and time that we can get our surveyor on site.  
Thanks,  
  
Jeff Berghorn 
Verdad Resources 
1125 17th Street, Suite 550 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
Office: 720-845-6912 


